
Yeshiva University /opice of te President 

June 4, 1990 

Dr. Yaakov Tendler 
4 Smolley Drive 
Monsey, NY 10952 

Dear Yaakov: 

I was intrigued by what you told me when we met recently, namely, 

that the Satmar and other Hasidic rabbis in your area have 

written a teshuvah to the effect that a crucifix does not 

constitute avodah zarah. 

Can you make a copy available to me? I will be most grateful to 

you were you to do so. 

All best wishes. 

Cordially yours, 

Rp a a oe 
/ NORMAN LAMM 

/ President 
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